
CLOSED- NO SERVICES- 1/1/25
and 1/20/25
National Pharmacists Day- 1/12/24
Happy New Year!! CLOSED- NO SERVICES

1/1/25; 1/20/25
Bucket Class
Visit Museums
Bowling

Upcoming events
 Hastings:
CLOSED- NO SERVICES:

CLOSED- 1/1/25- New
Years Day
CLOSED- 1/20/25

Meals on Wheels

January Activity/
Appreciation Days:

Grand Island:

 CLOSED- NO SERVICES-
1/1/25; 1/20/25
Adaptive Art Class- Wed.
@ YMCA
  Games & Snacks with
Hanny Arram Students
Movie Fridays!

Kearney: 



 End of the Year Message from Curtiss Dill
December 27, 2024

Dear Friends,
  For many, the holidays are a time filled with celebration, time spent with family, and a 
look back at accomplishments from the past year. For others, the holidays can be a time 
filled wit anxiety, depression, and loneliness. While we are participating in the celebrations 
of the season we are reminded of Goodwill's mission to help people with disabilities or 
barriers reach the goals and improve their quality of life.
   I would like to take this opportunity to thank the people who place their faith in us as we 
wal beside them during their journey to overcome the barriers in their lives. The courage 
it take for someone to reach out and seek assistance is nothing short of inspiring. There 
are and wi continue to be tough days, but our goal of meeting people where they 
are in life an appreciating them for who they are helps build the first step towards 
overcoming those day so when the good days arrive, we can celebrate together.
   Thank you to our community partners and stakeholders. Your support and 
commitment t our mission are invaluable and directly impact that work that we do in 
Greater Nebraska. From sponsorships and donations, to spreading the story behind 
the store and concentrate advocacy efforts, you are helping make a positive difference in 
the lives of others.
  Finally, I would like to thank our amazing employees and contractors we work with on a 
dail basis. Thank you for putting your heart and mind into everything you do. The impact 
you hav on other people is real and in many instances, you are the one on the other side 
of the han reaching out for help. Thank you for helping fulfill our promise to the 
people we have th opportunity to serve.
  I wish you much joy and happiness and hope that the new year brings you a 
wealth o possibilities. Thank you again for helping us keep people at the center of what we 
do.

  Blessings, 
 Curtiss Dill





Although Goodwill
assists with monitoring

certifications and
licenses, it is YOUR

responsibility to
ensure you attend a
training in the time
scheduled before

providing supports
alone and in time so
yours remains valid.

Inability to attend may
impact employment

and/ or contract.

If you would like more
information regarding
these trainings, please

notify your local
program manager.



GRAND ISLAND
1804 South Eddy Street

PO Box 1863
Grand Island, NE 68801

Phone: 308.384.7896
Fax: 308.384.9231

Program Manager:
Pam Buckles

Shared LivingManager
Tia Hayman

HASTINGS
835 South Burlingron

Plaza
Suite: 110,112

Hastings, NE 68901

Phone: 402.463.1467
Fax: 402.463.1445

Program Manager:
Jenifer Phinney

Shared Living Manager:
Tia Hayman

KEARNEY
4009 6th Avenure

Suite: 37, 45
Kearney, NE 68845-2386

Phone: 308.455.1400
Fax: 308.455.1402

Program Manager:
Kim Anderson

Shared Living Manager:
Tia Hayman


